COVID19 Update Monday 12 Oct
Over the weekend we had to ask P5 pupils and staff to self isolate, returning to school on Monday 26th October.
We would ask that the ALL children in the classes which are currently self-isolating, to login to either the SeeSaw app (P2) or their Home Learning page on the school website (P5/7), where the class teacher will upload their work and instructions for completing it.
P5 parents are asked to email Mrs McClung to establish an email link, if they haven’t already done so.

Parents of children in other classes which are still currently attending school, but who have had to self-isolate, should phone the school to arrange to collect work or check their SeeSaw or Home Learning page. Obviously there will be a slight delay in this as the class teacher still has a full teaching workload  during the day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We continue to follow the PHA guidance as we hear of more test results. The virus is in the community and  we are taking whatever measures are necessary to limit its impact on the school community.
